
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for October 19, 2022

Attendees:  29

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM by President Mike Ptak. He then
led the membership in the Pledge of Allegiance, followed by a moment of 
silence for our departed neighbors.

Mark Lombardo the Director of Public Works spoke about projects going on
in East Mountain and the city. Bids are out and due back by November 9, 
2022 for work to be done on the East Mt. clubhouse. The whole building 
will be renovated, electrical, heating, air conditioning will all be upgraded. 
The kitchen will be expanded, locker rooms will be upgraded and redone. 
There will also be a meeting room. The golf carts will be in a separate 
building. Cart paths will be done also. Work is hoping to be started in 
January, 2023 and last about 10 months. The course and clubhouse will 
remain open during renovations.

A plan for the parking at the park has been proposed making more spaces 
available on the right of the driveway where the wooded area is now.  
Hoping to have parking on only the park side of East Mt. Rd. The city is 
working on speed bumps and a flashing speed sign.
Members asked many questions about other city concerns street signs, street 
work, catch basins, etc
 
Tiffany Healy was not present buy reminded up to make sure and lock our 
cars at all times. Call her with any issues.

Secretary report is online.
Treasury report was given.

Waterbury Neighborhood Council dinner is October 20, 2022.
All quiet with neighborhood watch.

Flag removals will start November 12, 2022. Anyone who can help, please 
contact Mike Ptak.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm


